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FROM THE EDITOR

We apologize for omitting the Book Review by Dr. Peter Seiler in the January/April Issue. It seems that

the Review, which was the last page of the manuscript, was misplaced as it was assembled for the printer.

As a result we are including it in this issue. We are sorry for this oversight.

As an added note, I want to encourage JADARA readers to submit manuscripts for consideration. The

quality of JADARA is dependent upon the submission of articles by professionals in the field of deafness. The

greater the number and breadth of articles the better chance the editorial staff has of meeting the needs of our

readers. So, if you have a paper you wish to have considered please sent it to me at the address on the

Editorial Policy page. We promise a quick review of your manuscript.

Gerard G. Walter

Editor, JADARA
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